
Next Week's Study
'The Law and the Gospel'

'Now by this we know that we know Him, if we keep His 
commandments. He who says, ‘I know Him,’ and does not 

keep His commandments, is a liar, and the truth is not in 
him”. 1 John 2:3-4, NKJV

'Thought for the Week'
How do we explain the issue of the law and the gospel? 

Why is legalism such a challenge for us? Why is the 
law important? How can we preach grace without 
becoming permissive? What is the law for, and how 

does it operate in the life of the Christian? How do we 
make sure the gospel is truly good news?

THE SINGING GROUP will be singing today at Lancaster 
Court, WD25 7AG at 6 pm.

SOUP RUN next Friday evening will be led by the 
Stanborough Park Youth and the driver is Les Dean. If you 
wish to go on the Soup Run please contact Pat Walton on 
01923 672 500 or email pat@pwalton.co.uk

THE CHRISTMAS SOUP RUN will be on Friday 14 December.  If 
you wish to donate bars of chocolate, satsumas, toiletries, etc. 
please give them to Pat Walton or put them in the Welfare 
Box on the Personal Ministries desk.

DEVELOPMENT OFFERING will be collected today.  No 
donation is too small. Please use the envelopes provided and 
thank you in advance for your ongoing generosity and 
support.

THE ANNUAL CHRISTMAS TOY SERVICE will take place next 
Sabbath, 8 December at 11am. If you would like to donate a 
toy – unwrapped – please bring it to the church on Sunday 2 
December between 10-12 noon or Friday afternoon 7 
December between 1.30-3.30pm. 

PRAYER CORNER. Let us pray for the homeless especially 
during this cold weather.  Let us also remember those in the 
UK whose homes have been flooded.  Please also remember 
those in Whitby whose homes are to be demolished as a result 
of the landslide.

AMAZING GRACE' CONCERT.  Thank you to all those to helped 
make the Concert a success last Saturday.  The quality of 
music was excellent and we raised in excess of £1,000.

FAMILY MINISTRIES PRAYER BASKET. This week's Prayer Basket 
will be passed on to the Dean family - Les, Lydia, Rebecca, 
Kito, Nick, Daniela and Uriel. We invite the Church Family to 
pray for God's blessing upon each of them.
f
SPCM.  Interested in Lessons in Violin, Cello, Guitar, Woodwind 
& Brass instruments, as well as Singing (1-1, or group lessons)? 
Contact Jiae on spcmahn@gmail.com

CREATIVE CRAFT CLASSES - every Wed 1.30-3.30pm in the 
Larch Room. All are welcome. For more details contact Pat 
Walton or Joanna Gentle 07722 342 948.

THE ANNUAL CHRISTMAS CAFE will be held on 15 December at 
7.30pm. Great food, live music, please invite your friends! 
Tickets must be booked by next Sabbath 8 December; book a 
table of 8 and get a place free!

JUNIOR CHOIR.  If you have children aged between 10&14yrs 
& would like them to join the Junior Choir, please see Jiae Ahn 
to book a place. Rehearsals Thurs 5.30-6.30pm.

THE NEXT TUESDAY TALKS will be on Tuesday 11 December. 
Jacques Venter is the speaker and the title will be ‘The 
Unexpected Gift’.  Talk starts at 8pm. A light supper will be 
served at 7pm. All are welcome.

OUR CHURCH SERVICES ARE RECORDED and streamed live 
on the internet. If you prefer not to be filmed please ask 
one of the deacons to assist you to appropriate seating.

DVD RECORDINGS OF OUR SERVICES are available for 
purchase. Order from the Reception Desk after the 
service. 

STAMPS. The RNLI is still in need of used stamps. Please 
hand them in at the Reception Desk. Many thanks.

THANK YOU.  Douglas and Adina Farrant thank our 
Heavenly Father for His guiding of the surgeon’s hands. 
Many thanks also to the ministerial team for their visits and 
to everyone for their prayers. The lovely church flowers 
were very much appreciated.

THANK YOU. I would like to express my sincere thanks to 
my church family for your prayers after my surgery and 
time of recovery. God bless you all, Sunsiree Renard and 
family.

DEACONS & USHERS, please meet for a short meeting at 
the end of the main service in the Armstrong Hall on 8 
December.  Please see the Head or Assistant Head 
Deacon for more information. 

9.45 am
Welcome

Hymn 

Prayer

Mission News

Musical Item

Lesson Study

Mission Offering

Hymn 714 NAH

Closing Prayer

 Eva Papaioannou

'Live Out Thy Life within Me '

Ron Bernados

Eileen Hussey

'Who am I? '

'The Church: Rites and Rituals'
Eva Papaioannou

Pat Elias

'Jesus Keep Me Near The Cross'

Pat Elias

Sabbath School

Announcements

THERE WILL BE TWO PARALLEL SERVICES IN DECEMBER
Saturday 15 December
Saturday 29 December

The other weeks in December are special services and 
we look forward to worshipping with the main church. 

8 December, 7.30pm
Youth Christmas Party
Cedar/Sycamore room, 13yrs+

Limited places available.  Please see Pavle.
Further information to follow. 

mailto:spcmahn@gmail.com
mailto:pat@pwalton.co.uk


11 am

Meditation Text
'Not by might, nor by power, but by my Holy spirit, 

says the Lord of Hosts'. Zechariah 4:6

Pathfinder & Adventurer 
Preliminaries

Invocation

Hymn 675 NAH

Tithes and Offering

Family Prayer  

Children's Story

Development Offering

Theme Song

Presentation of Certificates,  
Pins, Awards 

Sermonettes

Closing Song

Benediction

 (Congregation stands)

'Standing By A Purpose True' 
Eustace Cornwall

 Paul Cooper

Melody Brooks

  Olufikayo Bright

 Audrey Balderstone

 'Stand Fast', Pathfinders

'Stand Fast'
Candace Tello

Joshua Anderson-Grey
Pastor Karin Wieczorek

 'Stand up Stand up for Jesus'

Pastor Karin Wieczorek

Organist: Brian Combridge 

A potluck lunch will be served in the Williams Hall/Larch at 
1.30pm.  Pathfinders will distribute the Stanborough News

at 3- 3.30pm. There will be a Concert this evening 
at 6.30pm - 'Praises Go Up, Blessings Come Down'.

Kindly support the Pathfinder Club in their year end fund 
raising effort. Refreshments will be on sale afterwards. 

Pathfinder Fun Day tomorrow, Sunday 2 December from 
10am-1pm in Stanborough School Gym and the Cedar 

Sycamore Room. Everyone is invited as we socialise to end 
the Pathfinder Year. 

Sat 1 Dec Divine Service, Combined, 11am, led by 
Pathfinders
Investiture Day/Concert
Christmas Fellowship Lunch

Sun 2 Dec Pathfinder Fun Day,10am-1pm
Mon 3 Dec Badminton Club, Stan. School, 5.30pm 

Come Be Still, 2-3pm
Wed 5 Dec   Creative Craft Classes 1.30pm

Badminton Club, Stan. School, 5.30pm
Praying for the Holy Spirit 7pm
Prayer Meeting, 7.30pm

Sat 8 Dec Toy Service, Combined, Speaker P.Lockham
Youth Christmas Party, 7.30pm

Tue 11 Dec Tuesday Talks
Sat 15 Dec Annual Christmas Cafe

Pastoral Team
Karin Wieczorek
pastorkarinw@gmail.com
Mobile: 0770 681 3907
DAY OFF: Sunday

Ivana Mendez
ivanamendez@hotmail.co.uk

Mobile: 07539 326780

Stanborough Centre Office
Centre Manager: Michael Swain

stanboroughcentre@gmail.com / 07962 320372 
AV Advance Requests/Bookings

spcavteam@gmail.com
AV Duty Assistant for December: Carl Swain

DVD Recordings of Services
Available to order from the desk after the Divine Service

Stanborough Park College of Music
Jiae Ahn, Tel. 07837 404 261 / Email: spcmahn@gmail.com

bulletin@stanboroughchurch.org 
Deadline is THURSDAY 3pm

*  *  *  *  *  *  *

SUNSET TIMES Today: 3.55pm  Next Friday: 3.52pm

Contacts

Diary
1 December 2012

Welcome To
Stanborough Park Church

'...Stand fast in the one Spirit, striving together 
as one for the faith of the Gospel'.

Philippians 1:27b

Pastoral Team: Karin Wieczorek & Ivana Mendez
Stanborough Park Seventh-day Adventist Church

609 St Albans Road
Watford WD25 9JL

01923 894 664 
www.stanboroughchurch.org

www.livestream.com/stanboroughparkchurch

Family Service & 
Pathfinder & Adventurer Investiture

http://www.livestream.com/stanboroughparkchurch

